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PRESS RELEASE  
Case#50-152920832  
 
Sheriff’s Detectives Search for Bank Robbery Suspect 
 
October 23, 2015—Washington County Sheriff’s Detectives are searching for a woman 
after she robbed a US Bank. 
 
On October 19, 2015, at 2:19 p.m., Sheriff’s Deputies were called to the US Bank at 
19091 SW Tualatin Valley Highway in the community of Aloha, concerning a reported 
robbery. Upon arrival, deputies learned that a woman robbed the bank and fled the area. 
 
Sheriff’s Deputies were told the woman entered the bank alone and went to a teller 
window.  The teller told Sheriff’s Deputies that the woman had her sleeves pulled over her 
hands as she displayed a note demanding cash.  The teller gave the woman a small 
amount of cash and she fled the bank. The teller was not injured.   
 
Sheriff’s Deputies searched the area with no success.  Investigators believe the suspect 
used a vehicle to flee the area.  Investigators are inspecting surveillance video and other 
evidence.  There are two still photos of the suspect from the bank surveillance video 
attached to this release.                          
 
The Washington County 
Property Crimes Unit 
Detectives and the 
Washington County Forensic 
Unit were contacted and are 
continuing the investigation 
with assistance from the FBI.  
 
The suspect was described as 
a white female in her 20’s 
with a thin build. She was 
wearing dark clothing and hat 
with dark framed glasses.  
 
Detectives are seeking the 
public’s help regarding this 
case. If you have any information, please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at 
(503) 846-2700. 
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